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Students Return with Creativity and Enthusiasm
Tue, 02 July 2024

The  Sagar  School  commenced  its  Monsoon
Term  with  students  returning  to  academic
classes brimming with energy and enthusiasm.
The  students  eagerly  shared  their  summer
break  experiences,  fostering  a  vibrant  and
engaging  atmosphere.  In  addit ion  to
recounting  their  holidays,  the  students
initiated  discussions  on  preparations  for  the
upcoming  PT-I  exams  and  the  syllabus,

demonstrating  their  commitment  to  academic  excellence.  This  proactive  approach  marks  a
promising start to the term, setting a positive tone for the months ahead.

Enhanced Academic Support with Allen Coaching
Tue, 02 July 2024

On  July  2nd,  2024,  The  Sagar  School
commenced on-campus Allen Coaching classes
for students in Classes IX to XII. This initiative
aims to bolster the academic objectives of the
students,  providing  a  strong  foundation  and
specialized coaching. The program includes a
foundation  course  for  Classes  IX  and  X,
designed to strengthen fundamental concepts
and  prepare  students  for  future  academic
challenges. For students in Classes XI and XII, the coaching focuses on specialized preparation for
competitive exams such as JEE and NEET. This comprehensive approach ensures that students
receive targeted support to achieve their academic aspirations.

Sports Activities Rejuvenate Students
Tue, 02 July 2024
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Sports activities at The Sagar School resumed
on July 2nd, 2024, with students participating
in  various  sports  like  basketball,  cricket,
soccer,  table  tennis,  and  squash.  The
enthusiasm and vigor displayed during these
activities revitalized students, preparing them
for the Monsoon Term.
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Examination Briefing Prepares Students
Thu, 04 July 2024

The PT-I  Examination briefing took place on
Thursday,  at  Rosemary  Hall.  The  Exam
Department outlined the do's and don'ts, rules,
and regulations for the examination hall. The
Principal extended best wishes to the students
for their upcoming PT-I Examinations.

PT-I Examinations Begin with Integrity
Fri, 05 July 2024

PT-I  Examinations  commenced  on  July  5th,
2024,  at  The  Sagar  School .  Students
demonstrated  preparedness  and  dedication,
striving  for  outstanding  performance  with
sincerity and integrity throughout the campus.

Chairperson's Visit Marks Progress
Fri, 05 July 2024

On  the  evening  of  July  5th,  2024,  Hon'ble
Cha i rperson  Ms .  Rosemary  Sagar ,
accompanied  by  her  son  Mr.  Aidan  Sagar,
visited  The  Sagar  School.  She  expressed
delight  at  the  progress  and  development
observed  within  the  school  premises.
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Memorable Luncheon with Chairperson
Sat, 06 July 2024

Students enjoyed a memorable luncheon with
Hon'ble Chairperson Ms. Rosemary Sagar and
her son, Mr. Aidan Sagar at the dining hall.
The  chairperson  engaged  with  the  student
council and other students, discussing various
productive topics and sharing experiences.

High Tea with Staff Members
Sat, 06 July 2024

On Saturday evening,  the Principal  hosted a
high tea for Chairperson Ms. Rosemary Sagar
and the staff members. During this gathering,
Ms.  Sagar  shared  her  vision  for  the  future
progress of the school, highlighting key areas
of development and growth. The staff members
also had the opportunity to share their valuable
experiences  and  insights,  fostering  a
collaborative  dialogue.  This  interaction  not
only strengthened the bond between the school's leadership and its staff but also set a positive tone
for future initiatives aimed at enhancing the educational environment. The high tea served as an
excellent  platform  for  open  communication  and  mutual  understanding,  reflecting  the  school's
commitment to continuous improvement and excellence.
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